



23	Partridge	Street,	Glenelg,	SA	5045	 	 	Phone:	8295	2112	 


Club Comments No.3


	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	    Well we’ve 
made it to Christmas/New Year through this wacky COVID19 - 2021.

With all the ups, downs and changes our club has been strong ensuring all 
conditions have been/are being met. Thank You to all for your co-operation and 
especially to our volunteer Covid Marshalls. 


Remember	to	Support	your	Sponsors

Always	let	them	know	you’re	from	Glenelg	Bowling	Club	

Our	Sponsors	generosity	is	very	much	appreciated


	We	can’t	survive	without	them!													

NEWS	FLASH	1	–	IMPORTANT

‘A’	green	will	be	closed	to	all	as	of	next	Monday,	December	20th.	
to	enable	required	maintenance	by	our	green	keeper.

‘A’	Green	will	re-open	Monday	January	3rd.

In	the	meantime	‘B’	Green	will	be	available	for	roll-ups/practice.




NEWS	FLASH	2	–	CRITICALLY	IMPORTANT

To	play	next	year	you	must	be	double	vaccinated	against	COVID.

Proof	is	required	–	BOWLS	SA	Directive	for	all	bowls	events.


To	All	Members,	Sponsors	&	Friends	
Season’s	Greetings


☺	The	Christmas	raffle	was	drawn	at	the	Lunch	last	Sunday	

If	you	weren’t	there	check	at	the	bar	–	there	just	maybe	a	prize	
waiting	for	you!





Early	Notice	–	Glenelg	Medley	–	Saturday	9th.	April	2022

Proudly	Sponsored	by	Phil	Hoffmann	Travel


DIARY DATES:	


Pennant dates:


Wed. 15th Dec		 Last Wednesday pennants


Thurs. 16th Dec	 Last Ladies pennants 

Pennants restart:	 Sat 8th January, Wed. 12th Jan, Ladies 13th Jan




Reminders:	

Social Bowls every Tuesday

Practice/training every Thursday

Happy Hour – Every Friday from 4:30 onwards


Don’t forget to check out our fresh new website. It is a mine 
of information including club news and pennant teams, and 
should be your first point of contact should you need to know 
what is going on at Glenelg Bowling Club. Make sure you 
bookmark/favourite this site Glenelg.bowls.com.au on your 
computer or phone. Thanks to Russell Stovall for the work he 
has put into this.


★New Stock of playing tops has arrived - $52.50 	 (sizes S 
to 4XL available)


  


             


http://Glenelg.bowls.com.au





Please Note:

★ COVID conditions apply at all times at the club whether playing 

pennants, socially, training, night owls

• Covid log-in compulsory either by code on phone or as a written record.

• Please use the sanitiser provided

• Masks are to be worn whenever moving around our site, including in the 

clubrooms.

• Eating and drinking only permitted whilst seated.

• Greet with alternatives to handshakes

• Walk away to sneeze/cough and into crook of your arm

• Only 4 on the rink at all times (2 at the mat – 2 at the head)

• Only handle your own bowls

• Respect the COVID-19 Marshal on duty – remember is a volunteer and a 

team-mate.

To be eligible to be selected to play pennants in 2022 you must provide proof of 
being double vaccinated against Covid as soon as possible. Peter Raven, club 
secretary, has been charged as the club’s only contact for these records. If Peter 
has all details before January 1 he can inform Bowls SA that anyone bowling for 
Glenelg is vaccinated.

ALSO APPLIES TO ALL SOCIAL BOWLERS, NIGHT OWLERS, GUESTS, 
SPECTATORS AND VENUE HIRE PARTICIPANTS

Your committee also made the decision that we are going to extend the Bowls SA 
Policy to all people who use our facility in any way. This is to primarily protect our 
wonderful group of volunteers who give up their time to help at these functions 
and to keep everyone safe. As part of this policy: -

Russ Stovall has been appointed as an Authorised officer to register all Night 
Owlers only.

Venue hire applicants will need to verify that all participants adhere to our policy 
which may necessitate inspections at the gate on entry.










Championship matches are 
encouraged to be played during this break - to date we have had 
very few Open Mens Singles or Pairs matches played. 

Please try to get these done so that we can meet the schedules to 
allow for our winners to complete in the Champions of 
Champions tournament. 

We should have been well into our second round by now.





  







  	 	 








Fantastic News – Car Parking Free 4 hours Extended into 2022 
The Holdfast Bay Council is again supporting us and visiting teams by 
providing 4 hours free off street parking in the Eastern Partridge 
Street Car Park – top level. Collect voucher from the bar – must 
validate at the parking pay stations before exiting. Many thanks to 
the City of Holdfast Bay for their valued ongoing support. 


★ It is so easy and takes away the hassle of trying to find a park ! 
★


New vouchers have been provided and apologies for the recent mix-up with the 2 carparks.


REMEMBER	TO	SUPPORT	ALL	OUR	SPONSORS

	TELL	’EM	GLENELG	BOWLING	CLUB	SENT	YOU!




A big thank you to both Mark McKay and Peter Raven for their emails and 
Facebook posts, for keeping everyone up to date with everything Bowls related.

Please check out the noticeboards whenever at the club too.


	 								

   





Partridge Street Glenelg


       


Glenelg enter via 


Partridge St or Jetty Rd


								 


GREAT NEWS - THE PHIL HOFFMANN TRAVEL TOURNAMENT IS 
CONFIRMED FOR 2022 – We sincerely thank Phil Hoffmann and his 
team for their ongoing support. Now that covid travel restrictions 



are being eased make your bookings with PHT – don’t forget to tell 
them you’re from the Glenelg Bowling Club.


Great Deals at the moment!


REMEMBER	TO	SUPPORT	ALL	OUR	SPONSORS

TELL	’EM	GLENELG	BOWLING	CLUB	SENT	YOU!


												




					


		


							 

						


To	All	Members,	Sponsors	&	Friends

Season’s	Greetings 




